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a. School website 

 

Let's start with the school website.  

The website of the school is the online source of information about the school for parents. 

Parents who are members of the local community in which the school belongs, may be 

aware of some basic information about the school, e.g. the time when they may visit the 

school, the ways in which they may contact the school staff etc. However, this is not the 

case for people who may have recently moved to the country or the area where the school 

is.  

Accessing information on the school’s website in a language they understand is a 

necessity for those people. That is why the school website should be available in English, 

as well as the languages of the ethnolinguistic groups that register their children for the 

school. Nowadays, we search and find most of the information we need online. This is 

precisely the reason why schools maintain websites.  

Let us aim at making them accessible to everyone, so that we kick start good 

communication between the school and plurilingual families.  

 

 

 

 


